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770 Hagood Avenue, Barnwell, South Carolina 29812 

Phone: 803-541-1300 
Crystal F. Stapleton, Ed.D., Superintendent 

 
 

 

 
November 15, 2024 
 
 
RE:  FEMA HMGP Phase II Safe Room – Notice of Intent to Award Contract 
 
 
A team of Barnwell County School District administrators and the Barnwell County Emergency 
Management director met on November 12, 2024. After reviewing bids submitted by Brantley 
Construction Services, LLC and HG Reynolds Company, Inc, the team decided to give notice of 
intent to award the contract for FEMA HMGP Phase II Safe Room to HG Reynolds. 
 
Once completed, the award notice will be posted on the district’s website. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Franklin McCormack 
Assistant Superintendent 
Barnwell County School District 
 


